
Newsletter Date — 13th January 2017  

RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

 

Our new Parents’ evening online book-

ing system went live on Wednesday 

25th January. You will have received a 

notification from Parentmail inform-

ing you that it is available to view/

book session(s).  

 

Please follow the instructions from 

Parentmail. You can still only book 

one slot per child and the time allo-

cated is the same as it has always 

been. If parents/carers require sep-

arate appointments, please contact 

the office on 01793 523119 and they 

can schedule a manual appointment. 

 

For those classes who have Teachers 

who job share, please note that the 

Teacher named on the online booking 

system is not necessarily to Teacher 

you will see. It could be either of the 

job share Teachers or even both of 

the job share Teachers. Parentmail 

only allows one Teacher to be named. 

 

We have been notified of an event (a scratch 
programming challenge) being held by a compa-
ny called CSC.  This event is for children aged 10 
to 13 globally and the full details can be seen on 
the following CSC website link 

 

https://www.csc.com/uk/events/139039-
csc_codes_a_global_coding_challenge.  

 

 

 

12.01.17—Reception—Chinese Food tasting 

13.01.17—Newsletter 

13.01.17 – Netball match (specific children) 

13.01.17—Football match (specific children) 

18.01.17—KS1 After school club application 

18.01.17—KS2 After school club application 

18.01.17 – Year 5—South Cerney Outdoor Education 
Centre trip 

19.01.17—Year 4—Legge House Residential trip 

20.01.17—Football festival (specific children) 

20.01.17—Netball match (specific children) 

23.01.17—KS1 Additional after school clubs  

24.01.17—Parents’ Evening new online booking system 

25.01.17—Lifestyle bus visit 

25.01.17— Netball match (specific children) 

25.01.17—Football match (specific children) 

26.01.17—After school club places offered  

26.01.17—Junior Voice Festival (Year 5 and 6 only) 

 

Please note—you can obtain a copy of any let-
ters by contacting the office. 

https://www.csc.com/uk/events/139039-csc_codes_a_global_coding_challenge
https://www.csc.com/uk/events/139039-csc_codes_a_global_coding_challenge


Cake Sale 
This Friday, two Year 9 students from Common-

weal will be having a bake sale at Robert Le Kyng. 

This event will take place after school in the play-

ground. 

 

They are raising money to go towards the chari-

ties for Romania at People against Poverty.  This 

event is part of the c30 

scholar programme at Com-

monweal.  They have been 

given £11 and 11 days to 

raise as much money as pos-

sible. 

 

REMINDERS 

 

Please can we remind all parents/carers 
that children should be supervised at all 
times when they are in the playground after 
school.   

 

There was an accident on Wednesday after-
noon involving a small child where they 
were knocked over and injured. 

 

Please can you also ensure that children do 
not ride bicycles/scooters in the playground.  

More information regarding Safer Internet Day will be sent 
home soon. 
In the meantime, why not check out their website.  


